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The Bukhara branch of TIIAME holds exams for the master's
program
From August 13 to August 18, 2021 in the Bukhara branch of TIIMSH held examinations for the master's
degree. 238 applicants took part in the examinations. At the same time, 54 places are allocated for
students enrolled on a grant. You can follow the exams at: https://imtihon.edu.uz/Buxoro/36. During the
exam, students are provided all necessary supplies in accordance with quarantine rules: paper, pen, mask,
and antiseptic. Information about the exam process can be obtained on the telegram channel
t.me/TIIAME Bukhara, and the results of the exams - on the official website tiiamebb.uz. Within 24 hours of
the announcement of the results of the exams you can send an appeal by e-mail to tiiamebb@gmail.com
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